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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

During its regular meeting of September 10, 2020, the Glastonbury Conservation 

Commission/Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency took the following actions:   

 

1. Unanimously approved the application of David Sessions and The Casle Corporation for: 

an inland wetlands and watercourses permit; and unanimously provided a favorable 

recommendation for a Section 12 Special Permit with Design Review concerning the 

proposed Gateway V Medical Office facilities (two buildings totaling 45,000 square feet) 

at 280 Western Boulevard (south side) – Planned Employment Zone & Groundwater 

Protection Zone 1 – LADA, P.C., Land Planners – Clark Engineering – JWM 

Architectural Group – REMA Ecological Services, LLC – Freshwater Wetland Services – 

Town of Glastonbury, landowner 

 

2. Unanimously accepted as presented the regular meeting minutes of 08-13-20. 

 

 

JUDY HARPER, CHAIRMAN 

KIM MCCLAIN, SECRETARY 


